
Good morning  
 

Well the weather has finally settled down and we should 
be cruising somewhere,  so I have rescheduled my 
Thurber cruise. This time we will going on Saturday the 
13th of June. We will meet same place, same time ( Cube 
Smart Storage,  Benbrook at 11:30 am and leave 
around  12 noon ).  As before, if your are going please 
email  me at geyerdrill@aol.com so I can get a rough 
headcount for dining. Do not use reply button as that will 
go out to everyone.  
Last time I had around 27 cars and 30 people dining, so 
plenty of room for all.  So come on out and let's have 
some fun driving out cool cars. 
 

Thanks  
Robert  
Cruiser chairperson 
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